
From: Crozer, William F. EOP/WHO [mailto:William.F.Crozer@who.eop.gov] 
Sent: Sunday, March 10, 2019 10:16 PM
Subject: White House: NAAG Event Follow-Up
 
Attorneys General,
 
Thank you for recently joining us at the White House. I wanted to provide the attached photos from
the event.
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out directly to me with any questions or follow-up. I manage the
relationship with and outreach to Attorneys General on behalf of the Office of Intergovernmental
Affairs.
 
Thank you.
 
William F. Crozer
Special Assistant to the President/Deputy Director
White House Office of Intergovernmental Affairs
O: 202-456-8491 | C: 202-881-8545 | E: William.F.Crozer@who.eop.gov
;




